UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
‘ WASHINGTON, D. C. 20655 .747‘HL3¢DGP

July 9, 1979

Mr. £E. E. Yoiland
General Electiric Company
Morris Operation

Route 1, Box 2198
Morris, I1linois 60450

Dear Mr, VYoiland:
In response to your request of July 3, 1979, copies of
MRC Translations #1671 and #458 are enclosed herewith.

ancefb1y,

;K -y

Fleming M, Ewpszn
Fuel Reprocessng and

Recycle Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and
Material Safety

Enclosures:
As stated
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